
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Regents Governance Committee 

FROM: Felicity O’Herron 
  
DATE:  August 22, 2024 

RE: Recommended Changes to Article 3.C.1(D) Temporary Appointment to 
President 

 
 
Article 3.C.1(D) Temporary Appointment to President was not reviewed as part of the overall 
review of Article 3: Officers of the University and Administration in September 2017 but has 
remained in effect and was kept as it was at the end of the revised Article 3 – awaiting a 
formal review.  
 
It has now been reviewed.  Staff recommends no content changes, but recommends it be 
moved/renumbered from Article 3.C.1(D) to Article 3.D: Temporary Appointment to President. 
 
 


